
22/07/2020 

MRS Anna Jones 
20 Abbott road RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
atjones26@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I strongly object to the proposed development of a telecommunications tower on Abbott Road. 
This is an area often populated by children and players, it is also right opposite our house and I 
do not wish to be in the firing line of 5G rays.. Not only will it be an eyesore to an area of open 
green space but poses a health risk. Furthermore I have 2 children attending Curl Curl North 
Public school and I believe The tower is too close to the school in accordance with guidelines. 
Thank you. 
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